WELCOME TO Second grade!

Dear 2nd grade families,

I hope everyone is having a fun and relaxing summer! My name is Mayan Barkel, and I am so excited that I will be your child's 2nd grade teacher for the 2023-2024 school year! This will be my third year teaching at Lebanon Borough School, and my fourth year teaching second grade! Second grade is such a wonderful age- I can't wait to help your child grow and expand their knowledge of all the wonderful things they have already learned, and will continue to learn throughout the year!

Below is a supply list for the coming school year. I have ordered many things your child will need, so our supply list is not very long for this reason. If for any reason you are unable to purchase items on the list, please let me know and I will find a way to help!

I look forward to getting to know and working with you throughout the school year. I can't wait for all of the amazing things we will do together in second grade!

Sincerely,
Mrs. Barkel
mbarkel@lebanonschool.org

SUPPLY LIST

☐ 1 pencil box
2 composition notebooks (wide ruled preferred)
☐ 1 pair of headphones in a Ziploc bag, clearly labeled
☐ 2 packages of pencils
☐ 2 boxes of tissues